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As always, if you have any questions about resources available to you,
you can contact the Dean of Students’ Office at 561-297-3542.

As you know, the well-being of our students is paramount, and we hope_that the services
provided by the University will assist in the growth and development of all students, even when

circumstances require decisions that reflect unfavorably on that student’s academic career or
riauire their dismissal from the University
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Audrey Pusey, Assistant Dean of Student Conduct



